
Oregon Public Utility Commission

Attn: Filing Center

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

By email: puc.filingcenter@state.or.us

Re: Docket No. ADV 342, CenturyTel Advice No. 350;

Docket No. PL 45

Docket No. ADV 343,

Dear Commission:

By this letter withdraws the above referenced tariffs, filed by CenturyTel

of Oregon, Qwest Corporation, and United Telephone Company of the

Northwest (collectively

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call me.

William E. Hendricks

Senior Corporate Counsel

Tre.Hendricks@CenturyLink.com

(541) 387-9439 Office

902 Wasco Street

Hood River, OR 97031

August 2, 2016

Oregon Public Utility Commission

puc.filingcenter@state.or.us

Docket No. ADV 342, CenturyTel Advice No. 350;

Docket No. PL 45, Qwest Advice No. 2016-005-PL;

Docket No. ADV 343, United Advice No. 16-02-TRF

withdraws the above referenced tariffs, filed by CenturyTel

of Oregon, Qwest Corporation, and United Telephone Company of the

“CenturyLink”).

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

William E. Hendricks

OSB No. 116944

Docket No. ADV 342, CenturyTel Advice No. 350;

;

TRF

withdraws the above referenced tariffs, filed by CenturyTel

of Oregon, Qwest Corporation, and United Telephone Company of the

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call me.


